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June 29, 1982 

Docket No. 50-331 

Iowa Electric Light & Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. Larry D. Root 

Assistant Vice President of 
Nuclear Division 

P.O. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, Michigan 52406 

Gentlemen: 

We have received a copy of your application dated June 10, 1982, which was 
filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review. This 
application (RTS-133) proposed certain Technical Specification changes related 
to the containment purge and vent system for the Duane Arnold Energy Center.  
A Class II fee ($1,200) was remitted with your application pursuant to 
10 CFR 170.22.  

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as the result of their 
preliminary review of your application it has been determined that a Class III 
fee ($4,000) is appropriate since the'review will involve consideration of a 
single safety issue. Therefore, you should remit the additional sum of $2,800.  
to this office. If the ONRR staff's final review of this application reveals 
that this fee is not correct, you will be notified and any adjustments will be 
made.  

Sincerely, 

Original Signed b"4 
Reba m.  

Reba M. Diggs 
Facilities Program Coordinator 
License Fee ManagementBranch 
Office of Administration 
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